
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
You are warmly invited to our  

  

Open Afternoon 
and display of children’s work 

 
to be held on  

   

Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd 
November 2017 

1.30pm to 3.00pm 
  

 

There will be many opportunities for you to experience some of the activities that the children 

take part in during a typical school day.  This will include artwork, design technology, scientific 

experiment and information technology. 

 

There will be opportunities to speak to the staff and members of the Governing Body. To look at 

equipment and resources used in the delivery of our curriculum and to explore our Ofsted rated 

‘outstanding’ Early Years department 

 

We also encourage individual visits.  Please contact the school office to arrange a convenient time. 

Telephone No.: 01798 872007 
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